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Mr. President,
Pakistan welcomes the delegation of Cameroon and appreciates their national report. 
We appreciate Cameroon’s ratification of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities and the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution and Child Pornography, as well as other international instruments.
My delegation recommends Cameroon continue its efforts to strengthen the institutional and legislative framework to protect and promote human rights.
We wish Cameroon a successful review.
I thank you, Mr. President.
image1.jpeg




